y United | unpril
Naﬂons Recommendations Database

Addressee: WHO

Paragraph #87 Session #7 (2008)

Full Text

Considering the increasing impact of climate change on the health of indigenous
peoples, particularly in terms of increased vulnerability to water-borne and
vector-borne disease, the World Health Organization is encouraged to actively
engage the Permanent Forum and its secretariat and establish a dialogue with a
view to organizing a meeting on this issue in 2009.
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